COMMUNICATION C2
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: JEFF RAE

Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 8:53 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Comments zoning by law Z.21.040

This complex is much too large for this neighbourhood. Traffic on Major Mac and Weston is already at dangerous levels.
| pay taxes to live in a community that is low rise and family friendly. This does not fit that narrative! About five years
ago something similar to this was planned for the old Marina land just east of Vallore woods and south of Major Mac.
We stood up then and will protest this plan as well. Let’s get Serious and make this a low rise complex.

Enough is enough right.

Cheers, Jeff Rae a concerned tax payer.

Jeff Rae @ Truserve
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